
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Wilks, Avery <awilks@thestate.com>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/8/2016 2:06:33 PM
Subject: HUD request

 
Has she made a request for HUD money related to Hurricane Matthew and the subsequent flooding? 
 
No.
 
If not, does she plan to make a request?
 
On background:  More than $600 million in resources - including FEMA Individual Assistance grants, SBA loans, 
insurance, and private donations  - have been made available to South Carolinians who have been impacted by 
Hurricane Matthew.  Working together with our Disaster Recovery Office intake centers and FEMA Individual 
Assistance we will get a better understanding of any remaining unmet housing needs and then make a determination 
on how best to meet them.
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